
Baba Bakhtaura 
Campaign ~ ~ C/o Asian R e s o u r c e  Centre ,  I01 Vil la Road, Handsworth, B l g  1NH 

. T e l :  (021) 551 45!o ° 

February 1986 

Dear friends 

We enclose leaflets and posters to inform you of the demonstration against racist 

immigration laws in Handsworth on Saturday March 15. 

While any campaign demanding the right of a black person to live in this country 

free from harassment deserves the full support of all black and anti-racist people, 

Baba Bakhtaura's case • is particularly important in that the House of Lords' 

decision will mark a distinct change in the law. They will be deciding whether 

a person's loss to his/her community is a factor which the Home Office must 

consider in deciding to deport them. 

We are confident ~at you will throw your full ~,~ight behind the campaign, and 

will publicise the demonstration with leaflets and posters. If you need any more 
! 

please contact the camapign~ 

Yo.urs: fa:ith~uilv 

B :Bassi 


